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NPPC Meeting Cancellation 

The NPPC June 15, 2021 meeting has been cancelled. The decision was made to 
cancel given a lack of information/action items for the month of June. All scheduled 
subcommittee meetings and full board meetings will resume as normal in July. 

Thank you, 
North Park Planning Committee Board Members 
info@northRarkplanning.org 


